
Thank you for intelligent consideration of Senate Bill797. 

I firmly support this legislation. 

The stakes are high. 

Our society is flooded with guns already. 

Taking steps to prevent unstable people from purchasing guns 

(and ammunition!) is a high priority for us all. 

Taking a stand in favor of rational protections 

and against frothing fear-mongers is right and brave. 

I applaud the Oregon leaders who take a stand 

in favor of protections that will lead to a safer future.  

 

Evelyn Lee 

 


